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Postal Address: PO Box 187 MANILLA 2346 

High School 

Wilga Ave MANILLA 2346 

Phone: 6785 1184 

Fax: 6785 2138 

Primary School 

Court St MANILLA 2346 

Phone: 6785 1599 

Fax: 6785 1705 

2022 Term 4 Stage 3 Excursion - Canberra 

Dear Parents, 

Respect Grows and flo'III 

The 2022 Stage 3 excursion to Canberra is getting closer and will occur in Term 4, 
Week 2 from Monday 17th October to Friday 21st October. This will be a wonderful 
experience for your child and is always a fun filled excursion. 

DATES: Term 4- Week 2 - Monday 17th October to Friday 21st October 
COST: The cost of the excursion this year will be $435.00. This includes transport, 
accommodation, all meals and all entry fees. All outstanding balance is to be paid by 
Term 3 Week 10 Monday 19th September. If there are any difficulties in fulfilling this, 
please contact Miss Milgate. 
PAYMENT OPTIONS: 
Credit card payments available online at www.manilla-c.schools.nsw.gov.au and 
select 'Make a Payment'. Use 'Canberra Excursion' as the payment description. 
Or Payments can be made at the office. 
TRAVEL: Macpherson's Coaches, supplying seatbelt-equipped coaches. 
STAFF ATTENDING: Miss Milgate, Mrs MacDonald, Mrs McNeil!, Mr Bell & Mrs 
Ormiston 
ACCOMMODATION: Students will be in rooms of 8-10 students. 
MEDICATION: In original packaging or blister pack. Webster packs are appreciated. 
BEHAVIOUR: Student behaviour must be exemplary at all times on this 
excursion. This is to ensure all participants have an enjoyable and educational 
experience. If a child exhibits inappropriate behaviour parents may be required to 
travel to Canberra and collect their child. 
MEALS AND ACCOMMODATION: All meals and accommodation are included in the 
cost except for Morning tea, lunch and afternoon tea will need to be packed with the 
student on Monday 21st October. 
Please contact the school office if you need any further information or need assistance 
in anyway. Permission note and medical note need to be completed and returned to 
school office by Term 3 Week 10 Monday 19th September. 

Yours sincerely, 

ABN 18 246 198 266 
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GOVERNMENT Education 

Relieving Principal: Rachael Ferguson 






